LAWNDALE

j Presbyterian Church

August 26, 2021
Dear Lawndale Family:

Greetings in the Name of our Lord! May all grace abound to you in all things and at all times.
(2 Corinthians 9.8)

Due to the current intense pressure upon the hospital, the Session, upon recommendations from
the COVID Team, has adjusted our meeting policy and scheduling as follows:

1. To make all indoor gatherings at the church masking required except for the 10:30 a.m.
worship service.

2. To begin regular Wednesday night activities on Wednesday 9/1. For now, no food will be
served, and classes will run from 6-7 p.m. Masking will be required.

3. To push back the Fall Kick-off until Wednesday 9/15. Most of this will be outside.

4. To push back the Hymn Sing and Prayer until Sunday 9/19. This may be outside.

5. To start back Youth Prayer Breakfast and SNYF in September (pending host home approval).
Let’s be praying our situation improves and the hospital numbers go down!

We will continue to monitor the situation. Hopefully we can relax these policies again soon.
Thank you all so much for your patience as we continue to seek to gather together.

With Christian Affection,

Bill



